
Newsletter 
Friday 11th September 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Welcome back to another school year. If you are new to Silver Tree Primary School & Nursery, then I would like to 
extend a warm welcome and I hope that you soon settle and that you will be very happy at our school. It was lovely to 
see the children as they returned to school. We have missed them all so much and were overwhelmed how well they 
came and settled into school. The children look so smart in their new school uniforms and I thank you as parents and 
carers for ensuring that your children wear their full school uniform with pride.  

Silver Tree Nursery 
There are still spaces in our nursery . We are the only Nursery in Ushaw Moor to 

offer a full time qualified teacher and have spaces for 15 hours, 30 hours and 

wraparound care.  Please contact the school office for more information 

Absences 
If your child is unwell and unable to come to school, please contact 
school office as soon as possible by 9am with the reason for the ab-
sence. It is school safeguarding procedure for the parent/carer to 

phone the school every day of the absence with an update. 

Text/Email service 
We regularly send texts/email to 

parents. Please notify school if you have 
changed your mobile number or email 

address recently as your contact details 
will need updating.  

Facebook 

A reminder to all parents that we have a school 

Facebook page which has regular updates and 

information about activities in school.  So 

please remember to ΨlikeΩ our page! J 

 

Can I remind parents that 

children SHOULD NOT wear 

jewellery in school! 

After School Clubs 

 

MONDAY—MULTI SPORTS Y5/6 
THURSDAY—MULTI-SPORTS Y3/4 

 

Nursery have had a great first week back. They have shown wonderful 
kindness and are becoming very independent already!  

 

Lots going on in Reception class, building 

towers, making our face jigsaws, making 

new friends and generally having fun  

 

In Forest School this week, we went outside 

and explored our area some more. We were 

lucky enough to find some ripe and juicy 

blackberries which we picked! We are hoping 

Mrs Walker will be able to make something Y6 worked hard to develop our map reading skills in 

Humanities. We found some local cities and some in other parts 

of the United Kingdom  
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                                                                                                 Term Dates  

Term School Closes School Re-opens 

October Half term 2020 Friday 23rd October 2020 Monday 2nd November 2020 

Christmas Holidays 2020 Friday 18th December 2020 Tuesday 5th January 2021 

February Half Term 2021 Friday 12th February 2021 Monday 22nd February 2021 

Easter Holidays 2021 Friday 26th March 2021 Monday 12th April 2021 

May Bank Holiday 2021 Friday 30th April 2021 Tuesday 4th May 2021 

May Half Term 2021 Wednesday 26th May 2021 Monday 7thJune 2021 

Summer Holidays 2021 Monday 19th July 2021 Thursday 2nd September 2021 

 

Thank you for your continued support, Mrs Maughan, Head Teacher                                                

www.silvertreeprimary.co.uk – лмфм отолснн 

 
 Retirement of staff 

Mrs Wrightson, our dinnertime supervisor retired in the summer and Mrs Milburn in 
the kitchen will be retiring at Christmas. They have both been with us a long time and 
we are sorry to see them go. We wish them all the very best in their retirement and 

hope the enjoy some well deserved leisure time!  


